
Keep the fun going

Girl Scouts of the Commonwealth of Virginia is here for another year of 

friendships, adventures, and making a difference with you. 

Today, tomorrow, together — we’re on your team.

Renew your membership at www.comgirlscouts.org or by 
calling (804)746-0590 0r 1-800-4SCOUT4

Early Bird renewal details on the back.

https://www.comgirlscouts.org/


www.comgirlscouts.org

gshelper@comgirlscouts.org

804-746-0590 • 800-4SCOUT4 toll free 

4900 Augusta Ave., Suite 200
Richmond, VA 23230

@comgirlscouts

@girlscoutsofva

@GSCof Va

Early Bird starts April 20th for Girl Scouts of 
the Commonwealth of Virginia. You’re going 
to love this year’s early bird benefits! We’re 
hoping all members renew between April 
20th and June 3rd, 2022 for the membership 
year that starts Oct. 1, 2022. Special bonus: 
Only members who renew by May 13th can 
attend an exclusive virtual event with Kristen 
Bell (details below). Renew your Girl Scout 
membership at www.comgirlscouts.org.

Activities & Incentives on April 20th:
• The first 500 girls who renew on the first 

day (or before) will get a First Day Patch.
• We will be on Facebook throughout the day 

with songs, dances, and plenty of fun.

All Incentives:
• Each girl receives an Early Bird Patch 

featuring the 2023 Cookie Program mascot - 
a dolphin!

• 10% discount at the Retail Shop for each girl 
(one-time use; expires Sept. 30)

• 15% discount at the Retail Shop for two 
leaders per troop (one-time use; expires 
Sept. 30)

• Service Units will receive a shop credit per 
girl who renews during Early Bird

• Discount for exclusive event before the 
Juliette Gordon Low Campfire (Nov. 5th, 
2022)

• No charge Early Bird event at Camp 
Pamunkey on June 18th with art and 
adventure activities to enjoy for troops that 
renew 100% of the troop plus two adults

Paint Your World Purple - Kristen Bell
GSUSA is offering an exclusive opportunity 
for Girl Scouts who are registered by May 
13th for the membership year that begins 
Oct. 1, 2022: Paint Your World Purple Event 
featuring Kristen Bell. Purple People have a lot 
in common with Girl Scouts—they love to learn, 
laugh, and ask BIG questions. Join GSUSA for 
a fun virtual event on May 19th with actress, 
producer, parent, and Girl Scout alum Kristen 
Bell, co-author of THE WORLD NEEDS MORE 
PURPLE PEOPLE at 6:00 p.m. on May 19th or 
join an encore presentation at 9:30 p.m.!

This members-only event is open to girls 
and adults who renew by May 13th:
• The event is only open to Girl Scouts 

who are registered by May 13th for the 
membership year that begins Oct. 1, 2022.

• After renewing, members who want to 
attend the Paint Your World Purple event 
must complete a separate event registration 
no later than May 13th.

• It will be impossible to register for the 
virtual event after May 13th so act now!

Renew now for Girl Scout membership year starting this fall!
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